10/20/2020 Canton-Plymouth News Network

New Chick-Fil-A Coming to Canton

There will be a new Chick-Fil-A coming to Canton. It's going to be located on Ford road. Many excited
residents are gathering around the restaraunt hoping to be one of the first 100 guests to recieve a card for one
free meal everyday for one year. The restaraunt is set to open on October 3rd and people are already camping
outside.

2 Arrested for Attempting to Rob a Bank

Two Brothers were arrested Friday morning after two men attempted to rob a Bank Of America earlier this
week. One witness said,"Both of the masked men ran in with a gun in one hand and a bag in the other. After they
saw the securtiy guards the men ran back to their car and fled."
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